
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 December 11, 2023  

 

Dear AUB Students and Professors,  
 
You will find the revised final examination schedules for Thursday, December 14 and 
Friday, December 15, 2023 at the following links: 
 
By Course 
By Date 
 
All examinations previously scheduled for these dates remain as assigned. Exams 
taking place on Saturday, December 16 2023 remain unchanged as well. 
 
Thank you for your kind collaboration. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Office of the Registrar 

 

 

https://www.aub.edu.lb/Registrar/Documents/final-exam/finalexam-bycourse-fall23-24-updated.pdf
https://www.aub.edu.lb/Registrar/Documents/final-exam/finalexam-bydate-fall23-24-updated.pdf

